
September 28, 2020
23892-16

Jamie.laws@vanharten.com
City of Guelph – Committee of Adjustment
1 Carden Street
Guelph, ON
N1H 3A1

Attention: Trista Di Lullo

Dear Ms. Di Lullo:

Re: Committee of Adjustment File – Deferred December 13, 2018
File B-2/18 and B-3/18
64 Queen Street
Lot 37, Registered Plan 127
City of Guelph

Severance Applications B-2/18 and B-3/18 were previously deferred, we are still finalizing the engineering 
design and will be dialoguing with the City Engineering department.  We kindly request that the above-
noted applications be added to the next available Committee of Adjustment agenda. Please find enclosed 
a cheque in the amount of $594.00 to the City of Guelph for two deferral fees.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Van Harten Surveying Inc.

James Laws
Ontario Land Surveyor


